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18th May 2020 

 

Dear Year Six Pupils, 

  

I hope you are all well and coping with the 'new normal'. It was lovely to see so many of you at the Zoom 

reading session last week. This week, I will be starting to read a new class story book so I do hope you 

can join me again today at 1.30pm as we may be completing work on this text in the next few weeks.  

We have been really impressed with how you have all been coping with home learning and I am sure that 

you have developed some crucial life skills in this time, such as independent learning, organisation and 

research skills. Yet again Mrs Naughton and Mrs Kent are going to be using their (now unlimited) daily 

exercise slot to deliver your work to you. I have included a suggested timetable for you to follow, which 

will help break down the tasks into manageable chunks. If you are struggling with motivation, try sticking 

to a routine every day, or set yourself small targets and then reward yourself by doing something you 

really enjoy afterwards. I have been enjoying Jazzercise classes online as a reward for completing my 

work! Some children have found that working with other children via video link, has made the work more 

enjoyable and sociable.  

 

Maybe during lockdown, you have learnt a new skill or taken up a new hobby. We would love to hear about 

any of them. Rosie has become quite the baker and Michael has learnt many new tricks on his skateboard 

(with minimal injuries...). I have been trying to develop my knitting skills and now I can knit stripes, 

which I am very pleased with! Bertie has also discovered a talent for breaking into the kitchen bin and 

finding new and unusual places to sleep.  

 

Take care everyone and I hope to see you all soon,  

 

Mrs Harrison 
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